
)(e ALEXANDRIA BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
490 ON YOUR DIAL 

PHONE 1000 

December 15, 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. e 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 

Dear Sir, 

ALEXANDRIA, MINNESOTA 

Thank you for your letter of confirmation dated August 7, 1950. 
I am very sorry for not havin- replied to it before this. Hope 
this will reach you in time to be of use to you this year. 

Your letter staging times, tunes and announcements check with 
our log. We are happy to confirm your reception of out station. 
We will be glad to hear from you again. -le conduct test broad- 
cast the second Monday morning of every month between 1:30 and 
2:00 A.M. Central Standard time. 

Thank you for the letter and any further correspondence will 
recieve prompt reply. We hope you have a very Lieryy Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. Also lots of luck with further receptions. 

erald 1Jentz 
Chief Engineer-. 


